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Alignment with

CZ & KZ BFUG Co-Chairs

and BFUG Vice-Chair

Alignment with BFUG

Incoming Co-Chairs of

next terms

Organization of

Meetings

Periodic updates on

the EHEAWebsite

SINCE THE BFUG MEETING LXXX



MEETINGS

ORGANIZED

Alignment meetings with outgoing & incoming Co-Chairs.

Preparation and organization of meetings:

Meetings held – 68

Doodle polls – 44

Google Forms –26



STRUCTURE

Work Plan Activity (2021-2024)

BOLOGNA FOLLOW UP GROUP (BFUG)

CG on                                             

Global Policy Dialogue                    

(4 meetings)

WG on                                           
San Marino Roadmap                        

(4 meetings))

EHEA Network of QF National Correspondents (2 meetings)

Ad Hoc Task Force to Increase Synergies Between the European Higher Education Area, the Higher 

Education Dimension of the European Education Area and the European Research Area (2 meetings)

Task Force on Enhancing Knowledge Sharing in the EHEA (3 meetings)

Drafting 

Committee

WG on

Social Dimension                           

(7 meetings)

BFUG BOARD

WG  on

Monitoring Implementation 

(5 meetings)

WG on                  

Fundamental Values                                    

(4 meetings)

WG on                      

Learning & Teaching      

(5 meetings)

BICG                    

(5 meetings)

TPG A (3 meetings)

TPG B (3 meetings)

TPG C (2 meeting)



ALIGNMENT WITH CZ & KZ

CO-CHAIRS AND VICE-CHAIR

The BFUG Secretariat has assisted in:

Providing and finalizing BFUG Board Minutes of Meetings and

facilitating the review process for the Co-Chairs;

The drafting of new documents to be presented in the Board;

Drafting of agendas for the BFUG Board and BFUG Meetings;

Correspondence with BFUG working structures;

Organization of the BFUG Board meeting LXXXI & BFUG Meeting LXXXII.



Minor exposure to cyber-attack case of Albania

On July 15th, Albania was subjected to a significant cyberattack. For more than

two weeks, all government offices were halted. Although the EHEA website is

kept independent of any relevant government servers, the following subdued

consequences did occur:

• Few resources were affected temporarily, including the recording of a brief

segment of a meeting that was held that week;

• Excessive workload for IT experts;

• For a few weeks, email communication with the host Ministry was interrupted,

lost, or suspended.
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